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The Managing Innovative Manufacturing (MIM) conference series started in 1993 in the 
UK. The first MIM conference was held at Keele University and, as from the second 
MIM at Leicester University in 1996, it became a biennial event with the University of 
Nottingham and Aston University hosting, respectively, the third and fourth conferences. 
The main areas of interest of the MIM conference series are: Manufacturing Strategy; 
Technology & Innovation Management; Human Resource Management; Organisation of 
Work; Product Design; Operations Planning and Control; Supply Chain Management; 
Performance Management 

This special issue of the International Journal of Technology Management is based 
on selected papers from MIM2000 at Aston University, where it was organised by Aston 
Business School. The special theme of the Aston conference was Responsive Production 
and the Agile Enterprise. Altogether 82 papers were presented in parallel sessions. The 
eight papers included here were selected from the ‘Technology and Innovation’ stream. 
They have all been independently reviewed and revised before being accepted for 
publication. The authors of these papers are from the UK, Ireland, Turkey, the USA, the 
Netherlands and Hong Kong. They address a wide range of issues within the overall 
scope of Technology and Innovation with some papers having a geographical or sector 
focus and others being more general in nature.  

Participation in the MIM conferences has become increasingly international and to 
reflect this, the 2002 event is leaving the UK and being held at the University of 
Wisconsin-Milwaukee, in the USA. It is planned to hold the following MIM at the 
University of Aalborg, Denmark, in 2004. 

 


